Re:  East Lutz Road Improvements 
Roadway and utility construction is slated to begin on East Lutz Road (Vine Street to Seigel Drive) the week of April 11, 2022.  Work to be completed includes new waterline and sanitary sewer installation as well as replacing the existing asphalt pavement.  Once construction begins, East Lutz Road within the work area will be closed to through traffic; local traffic to businesses and residents will be maintained by the contractor.  A detour via S. Defiance St., West Barre Rd., and Clyde’s Way, will be the responsibility of the contractor to setup and maintain.  Construction is expected to be completed by late June 2022. 

